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This is an exciting Level 2 course for Sport where 
students will be able to access a range of subjects 
linked to sports science, leadership, and coaching.

As part of this one year course students could have 
the chance to work with local schools delivering sports 
activity sessions as well as accessing a week long work 
experience placement for the most gifted and talented.  

Students will have the chance to use some of our 
outstanding facilities including our 3G pitch, Gym, and 
Sports Halls.  There is also the opportunity to access 
additional qualifications in 1st aid and community 
sports leadership. 

Students will be assessed in a variety of methods that 
could include interviews, presentations, report writing 
and essays.

All students will take part in our annual induction 
process that includes team building activities, trips and 
guest speakers. Learners on the course will also get the 
opportunity to work towards leadership and coaching 
qualifications. This course the course is designed to 
allow learners to be able to gain experience of work to 
benefit their progression opportunities.

This is a varied and interesting course that combines 
academic subjects such as sports injuries and anatomy 
with practical subjects such as running sports events 
and practical sport. Typically students enjoy practical 
sports such as table tennis, badminton and team 
sports and could access climbing or golf as part of the 
course or with our enrichment team. 

There is something for everyone on this course that is 
aimed to develop academic, sporting, and leadership 
skills in readiness for progression into employment or 
onto further study at Level 3.

Entry Requirements: 
A minimum of 4 x Grade 3s, please note you will also 
resit your Maths & English if they are not a 4 or above.

BTEC Level 2 Sport

Wide range of 
practical and 
theoretical units

Great selection of 
guest speakers

Excellent 
progression 
opportunities

What’s great about 
this course?
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